
 

 

Term 2  Week 10                   Monday, 27th June 2016 

Principal’s Report 

End of Term 

The last week of Term 2 is upon us and I would like 

to take this opportunity to wish our school  

community a safe and enjoyable break. Students 

are due back at school on Tuesday 19th July.  

Reports 

Semester One reports are going home with  

students this week. If you wish to discuss any aspect 

of the report please contact the school to arrange 

an appointment.  

PBL Badge Assembly 

Friday 1st July will see our Badge Assembly held in 

the hall at 11:30. This assembly will see badges  

presented to students who have earned their  

badge this term.  

Enrolments 2017 

Enrolments are now being taken for Kindergarten 

2017. Children who will be turning 5 years old on or 

before 31st July, 2017 are eligible for enrolment.  

If you are intending to enrol your child at Truscott 

Street next year could you please contact the office 

for an enrolment form.  

Truscotts  

Congratulations to the following students who  

received their Truscott Award last week. 

Zion Mc.M Year 1, Ilay E. Year 3, Horatio M. Year 3, 

Milla G. Year 3, Koey C. Year 4, Jonathan L. Year 4, 

Dana A. Year 2, Hafsah A. Year 2, Daniel D. Year 2, 

Opal K. Year 1, Carla N. Year 1, Laila G.H. Year 1,  

Nikita S. Year 1, Kadienne J. KH, Justin R. Year 2 , 

Tom H. SUA, Daniel D. Year 2 and Connor N. Year 4 

 

Post Homes  

Congratulations to Ruby D. SUA, Ethan B. Year 1, 

Tokiwa S. Year 3, Lilah S. Year 3, Lucus N. Year 3, 

Luke D. Year 3, Hafsah A. Year 2 and Laila G.H.   

Well done. 

Marion Blomfield 

Principal 

                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        3N students painted some beautiful  

                  Aboriginal inspired artwork. 
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School News 

Year 2 have been researching and writing  

information reports on Australian animals.  

Last Friday, Dr Caroline Hogg spoke to Year 2 about 

her research on the Tasmanian Devil. We learnt the  

latest, up to date information about the fight 

against DFTD (devil facial tumour disease).  

Dr Caroline’s talk inspired Year 2 to do something 

to help save this amazing, endangered native  

animal and fight against DFTD. Year 2 will raise 

money by having a cake stall on Tuesday 28th June 

(athletics carnival day). All cakes will be 50 cents 

each.  For more information, go to  

https://crowdfunding.sydney.edu.au/project/2389 

Thank you Dr Caroline for inspiring our students to 

help. 

Year 2 Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Speaking Area Finals 
Truscott Street congratulates Mille, Chloe, Danny 

and Annaliese who all performed extremely well at 

the finals. Annaliese was  awarded a 

‘Highly Commended’ certificate. Well done. 

 

Monday  Student Banking 

   Canteen closed 

Tuesday  Canteen closed 

Friday   8.30—9.15 Uniform Shop 

   11.30 Assembly 

Calendar 

Term 2 Week  10 

Tue Jun 28th Choir Rehearsal at RCC 

   Athletics Carnival 

Thu Jun 30th P&C Sausage Sizzle lunch 

Fri Jul  1st Assembly: 3N & PBL badges 

   PSSA Round 11  

   Delivery of cake stall items   

 Sat Jul 2nd    Federal Election Day –   

   P&C BBQ and Cake Stall  

Term 3 Week  1 

Mon Jul  18th Staff Development Day 

Tue Jul 19th Students return for Term 3  

Wed Jul 20th Athletics Wet Weather Day  

Fri Jul 22nd Assembly: Captains 

   PSSA Round 12   

Term 3 Week  2 

Fri Jul 29th Stewart House  bags due 

   Assembly: Guitar/Percussion 

   PSSA Round 13   

Term 3 Week  3 

Mon Aug 1st Education week  

Tue Aug 2nd English competition 

Wed Aug 3rd Open Day & Mini Olympics 

Fri Aug 5th Assembly: 2S 

   PSSA Round 14   
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From the Office 
School Groups - Photos 

Photos of School Captains, Sports Captains,  

Percussion Group, Band and Guitar Ensemble are 

available to order at $16 per copy.  If you would like 

to order photos money must be sent to school by 

Wednesday 29th June. 

P&C News 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank every-

one who has so generously offered their time on 

Saturday for the cake stall/BBQ or those who have 

said they will bring in a cake or two. Your efforts are 

very much appreciated. I wish everyone a safe and 

happy holiday and look forward to seeing you all 

here in Term 3. 

Carolyn Gray 

P&C President 

 

Canteen News 
Thursday is the Roll into Holidays BBQ Day!! We are 

seeking any parent volunteers who want to come 

and cook a sausage or two, or help serve up to the 

children.  If you are available to assist any time on 

Thursday between 9:30am and 1pm (even if its only 

for an hour) it would be very much appreciated. 

Please email truscottcanteen@hotmail.com to let 

us know what time you can do.  Just remember that 

only sushi and sandwiches will be available for sale 

on Thursday due to the BBQ day. 

Manar & Canteen Committee 

 

Saturday 2 July – Federal Election Day 

In Memory of Penny Crafar.  We will acknowledge 

Penny’s many contributions to our school by raising 

funds in her memory at the BBQ and Cake Stall to 

be held this Saturday. 

The response to assist on the BBQ and Cake Stall 

has been fantastic, and so many families are  

preparing to bake and donate to the Cake Stall.  

Thank you all for your tremendous support. 

BBQ 

The BBQ roster could use a little more help from the 

10.00am time slot onwards.  Please send an email 

to Narelle Bowen on  

narellebowen@optusnet.com.au if you are able to 

help for an hour from 10.00am to 1.00pm.  We do 

greatly appreciate the time you are giving to 

volunteer for this special event. 

 

Cake Stall Baking 

Thank you everyone – the Cake Stall roster is Full.  

Having said that, we certainly won’t turn you away 

if you’d like to come along and help out on the day.  

Food trays are still available for you to collect from 

the Office (Mon-Fri) and Canteen (Wed-Fri).  We 

hope you are able to support the cake stall by 

providing baked or pre-prepared items. 

 

Allergies-Intolerances:  Would you please attach a 

detailed list of ingredients used in your donated 

item/s.  We ask that you list all ingredients,  

particularly highlighting flour/gluten, eggs, milk, 

chocolate, nuts, fruits, berries, etc. 

 

BBQ and Cake Stall Roster 

A copy of the roster will be sent home on Monday 

to each family that has volunteered (some families 

have already received an email copy of the roster).  

Please let Narelle Bowen know (on the above email) 

if you don’t receive your copy. 

 

Friday, 1 July – Delivery of goods for Cake Stall 

8.30am to 9.15am – Baked/prepared items for the 

cake stall may be delivered to the Office on Friday 

morning. 

2.30pm to 4.30pm – Baked/prepared items for the 

cake stall may be delivered to the Canteen on  

Friday afternoon. 

 

Thank you again for your support, 

Sarah Robson, Rachel Fallowfield, Jenny 

Shakesheff and Narelle Bowen 

 

 

 Notes to be returned 

33 Athletics Carnival Permission 

mailto:narellebowen@optusnet.com.au
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PBL (Positive Behaviour for Learning) 

 

At Truscott Street Public School, our school wide expectations are  

Respectful, Responsible and Safe.  

 

During the last few weeks we have been focussing on what we need to do 

when transitioning. Students from Kindergarten to Year 6 have participated 

in explicit lessons about what they need to do when they are moving around 

the school with respect, responsibility and safety. 

Whilst transitioning we fly towards being: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

     Whilst transitioning we fly  

towards being: 

Respectful Responsible Safe 

 Stand aside for  

        Others 

 Be courteous 

 Allow adults to 

enter and exit 

first 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 Arrive on time 

 Move quietly 

during class 

time 

 Be mindful of 

personal space 

 Listen to and 

follow  

      instructions 

 Walk in lines 

when you are 

moving around 

the school as a 

class 

 

 Walk  

 Keep to the 

left 

 Act sensibly 
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